From: Massimo Pacilli 
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 7:57 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Kelly Walblay
Subject: RE: Third party travel request

Steve,

I travelled to the Antibiotic Resistance Laboratory Network (ARLN) Midwest Regional Meeting in Madison, WI on July 23-25, 2018 in my capacity as Quality Assurance Manager-Lab Liaison, responsible for laboratory and surveillance detection and response activities for CDPH’s Communicable Disease program. 

Financial support for travel and accommodations was provided by the Association of Public health Laboratories (APHL), at no cost to the city of Chicago.

Best,
Massimo Pacilli

Massimo Pacilli, MS, MPH, C(ASCP)
Manager of Quality Assurance, Laboratory Liaison 
West Side Center for Disease Control
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